
 

 

MOUNTAIN HOME PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

 

February 6, 2013 

Mountain Home Kindergarten 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:20 a.m. by Board President Jason Schmeski.   Board 

Members Present:  Jason Schmeski; Ben Strider; Lisa House; Neal Pendergrass; Robert Nelson; 

and Bill Wehmeyer.  Board member Steve Bergman was absent. Administrators and other guests 

were also present for the meeting that was held at the Mountain Home Kindergarten.  

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

 

Neal Pendergrass, seconded by Lisa House, made a motion to approve the agenda. 

 

Motion was unanimously approved. 

 

 

WELCOME AND PRESENTATION 
 

Vanessa Thomas, Kindergarten Principal, welcomed the Board.  She gave a brief history of the BURST 

program and its progress at the Kindergarten, relaying stories from the staff who work with that 

program.  She then took the Board to a classroom to observe Linda Denton and Garnet Roan working 

with students in two BURST sessions.  Both ladies explained the benefits of specific exercises they were 

using with their respective groups. 

 

LUNCH 

 

The Board was treated to a taco lunch in the Kindergarten Cafeteria. 

 

 

ADJOURMENMENT 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m.  
 

 

 

 

 

______________________________   ______________________________ 

                Jason Schmeski, President          Lisa House, Secretary 


